
 
 
Media Contact:  
Jennifer Candler 
Communications Manager 
(864) 809-1186 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Wednesday, June 26, 2024 
 

Spartanburg Water and SJWD Partner to Benefit Customers 
Partnership is a regional approach to drinking water resources 
 

SPARTANBURG – Beginning July 1, Startex-Jackson-Wellford-Duncan Water District (SJWD) and 

Spartanburg Water will partner together to provide SJWD customers with a strategic approach to 

utilizing regional drinking water resources.  

Water Utility management at both SJWD and Spartanburg Water share a common vision of 

responsibility for providing safe and reliable drinking water to the residents and businesses they serve 

within the Upstate Region.  A strategic partnership approach to planning for the expected demand for 

water in our growing areas in the years to come will help to maximize existing natural and economic 

resources efficiently.     

Spartanburg Water will begin providing SJWD with additional gallons of drinking water each day, in 

order to help offer redundancy of resources and plan for the future population and industry growth in 

the SJWD service area.  

“We are very excited to begin this strategic, long-term partnership with Spartanburg Water to 

effectively utilize the region’s existing drinking water resources which will benefit our current customers 

and help meet the future needs of our growing region,” said Billy Cothran, Chief Executive Officer for 

SJWD. “Our board agreed with our administrative team that partnerships like this are essential to 

efficiently provide for the region’s future water needs.” 

“At Spartanburg Water we are looking for the best way to approach our community’s drinking water 

needs in a collective and regional way to include building important partnerships that will pave the way 

for the increasing future demands that we anticipate for both residential and industrial use in our area,” 

said Guy Boyle, Chief Executive Officer for Spartanburg Water. “Our wholesale partnership with SJWD is 

the perfect example of how we can collaborate to share the abundant drinking water resources we 

already have in our area to benefit our region as a whole.  It is a win-win for the residents of 

Spartanburg County and reflects a true willingness of organizations to work together.”  

ABOUT SJWD: Established in 1956, Startex-Jackson-Wellford-Duncan Water District (SJWD), is 

committed to providing the highest quality drinking water services to residents in the western portion of 



 
 
Spartanburg County. With a team of dedicated water professionals, it serves more than 50,000 

customers. For more information, please visit SJWD.com.   

ABOUT SPARTANBURG WATER: Spartanburg Water, an industry leading utility, is comprised of 

Spartanburg Water System and Spartanburg Sanitary Sewer District. It serves a population of more than 

200,000 within Spartanburg County, as well as others in parts of Greenville, Union and Cherokee 

counties. With the help of its dedicated team of about 300 employees, each day it produces an average 

of 25 million gallons of drinking water and cleans 12 million gallons of reclaimed water for its customers 

and community. For more information on Spartanburg Water’s water quality efforts, visit us at 

spartanburgwater.org. 

### 


